
Dear Community,

As the days grow longer and warmer we can definitely feel Spring in the air. This is a great time to 

start heading outdoors and spending some time enjoying the warmer weather. The last couple of 

weeks have been very busy and exciting here at St Mary MacKillop Primary School. After a very 

successful Book Fair we celebrated Book Week with a Book Parade. The children were all very 

excited and went to great efforts to dress up in their favourite book character. Many staff and 

toddlers also participated in the parade and made the day a very memorable one. 

Last week saw the excitement of Father’s Day with our Father’s Day Stall and Father’s Day 

Breakfast. The children were able to bring in their pocket money to purchase gifts for the special 

man in their life. We ended the week with a Father’s Day Breakfast where the children were able to 

share a breakfast with their dad, grandpa or significant male in their life. It was wonderful to see so 

many children celebrate this special day and enjoy bacon and eggs for breakfast. A big thank you to 

Heath, Frank and James for cooking the breakfast, Kellie for setting up the hall and making sure we 

had enough food to feed everyone and to all the staff who assisted on the morning. 

A big thank you to all the parents and school captains who helped out with our Father’s Day Stall 

and our Father’s Day Breakfast. Without the help of our parent community these events would not 

be as successful as they are.
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As the end of term gets closer we are preparing for another successful Learning Conversation 

between the children, their parents and the teacher. This is a wonderful opportunity for you to look 

at the great work your children are doing and to celebrate all their successes. The Learning 

Conversations will take place in Week 9 on Monday 9th and Tuesday 10th September. 

Please refer to the information further on in the newsletter with specific details on how to book your 

Learning Conversations.

Wishing everyone a happy and safe week.

Anthony D’Amico
Acting Principal

JUST A FEW REMINDERS:

• If you are visiting the school during class time, all parents and visitors must go straight to the front 
office and not to the classroom

• Children must be in their full school uniform at all times apart from sports days when they can 
wear their full sports uniform

• Summer uniform can be worn from the start of Term 4 and summer hats must be worn from the 
beginning of the term (Children are encouraged to start wearing their hats from this week)

• All children who are not collected from the classroom at the end of the day must wait at one of the 
following pick up points:

• Front Carpark
• Rear Carpark
• In front of Specialist portables.

• If your child is going to be absent for any reason, please fill out the eform on Skoolbag. This form 
will then be sent directly to the school.

MOBILE PHONES: 
If you need to contact your child or get a message to them for any reason you must contact the 
office and we will pass the message on to your child.

If your child needs to carry a Mobile Phone for any reason they must bring their phone to the front 
office in the morning (with a note from yourselves) and then collect it again in the afternoon. 
Children should not have their phones in their bags at any time.
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This term we will have another opportunity to discuss the progress of your child through a formal Learning 
Conversation led by the student.  We trialed this process for the first time last term and we had positive 
feedback as the students took on a lead role to share and take ownership of their learning.

In the learning conversations your child will do most of the talking (supported by their classroom teacher, if 
needed) as they share work they are proud of and discuss their progress. It is a great opportunity for your 
child to reflect on their own learning, whilst increasing pride in their achievements.

The dates and times for these conversations are:

Monday 9th September  3:45-6:00 pm 

Tuesday 10th September 1:00-6:00 pm

As a reminder…

Role of the student - to promote ownership of their learning and share work samples they are proud of, 
highlight their strengths or show improvement.

Role of the parent - to listen, praise and encourage your child’s efforts, as well as, ask questions for 
clarification and elaboration.

Role of the teacher - to facilitate the conversation and contribute any comments or questions.

In an effort to make these Learning Conversations beneficial below is a list of prompts you may like to use:

•  I am pleased to see your effort in …. 
•  I am proud of your improvement in ….. 
•  What makes this your best work in ….
•  How did you go about doing it ? 
•  Did you encounter any problems? 

The student led conversations will run for 15 minutes.

If you would like to discuss something of a private nature with the classroom teacher ONLY, please inform 
your child’s teacher at the beginning of the discussion so that time can be allowed.

Students will finish school on Tuesday 10th September at 12:30 pm. Please refer to the note sent out on 
CareMonkey for care arrangements.

Bookings to be made via the www.schoolinterviews.com.au website using the code: gn4xp  
The link and code has also been sent out via Care Monkey. 
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FATHER’S DAYFATHER’S DAYcelebrations 

Thank you to staff who lent a helping hand! 



TERM 3 
Monday 9th September 

Learning Conversations 
3:45pm to 6:00pm - see information 

Tuesday 10th September 
Learning Conversations 

1:00pm to 6:00pm - see information 

Friday 20th September 
End of Term 3  

School finishes at 1:00pm 

TERM 4 
Monday 7th October 
School resumes for Term 4 

Monday 21st October - Thursday 24th October 
Year 6 Sydney/Canberra Experience 

Wednesday 30th October 
2020 Prep Parent Orientation 

9.30am & 7.00pm 

Friday 1st November 
Carnevale Day 

More details next term 

Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th November 
2020 Prep Stay & Play 

3.30pm - 4.15pm 

Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th November 
2020 Prep Stay & Play 

3.30pm - 4.15pm 
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Friday 6 September  
Subway Day (closed) 

Friday 13 September  
Sushi Day (cancelled for term 3)  

Thursday 19 September  
Pie Day (Footy Casual clothes day - gold coin donation)

Wednesday 20th November - Friday 22nd November 
Year 4 Camp 

Wednesday 4th December  
2020 Prep - Meet the Teacher 

9.30am -11.00am 

Thursday 5th December  
Annual Christmas Carols 7:00pm - 8:30pm 

Friday 13 December 
Year 6 Finish @ 1.00pm 

(Guard of Honour at 12.45pm) 
Graduation in Church at 7.00pm 

Wednesday 18 December 
Year Prep to Year 5 finish @ 1.00pm 

UPCOMING  EVENTS continued 

CANTEEN - TERM 3 


